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Dear Families and Students of the Class of 2024:

Representatives from Josten’s will be in E Commons on Tuesday, February 6 and Wednesday, February 7 from
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. to take cap and gown measurements and orders. This is the only time the representatives will
be at the school; therefore, it is essential that your student order his or her cap and gown on these dates. Students
should plan on purchasing on the days they attend school. Please choose one of the following packages:

Basic Package
$33.00

Cap, Gown, Tassel

Deluxe Package
$43.00

Cap, Gown, Tassel, Souvenir
Tassel and Mini-Tassel Key Ring

Special add-on
Class of 2024

Senior Portrait Lawn Sign
$15.00

The cap, gown, and tassel are mementos to be kept by the graduates.

Please send your child with cash or check for $33.00 or $43.00 payable to Josten’s on measurement day. Venmo to
@Keith-Murphy-96 is also accepted. If using Venmo, include your name, school, & height in your payment note.

HSW PTSA FUNDRAISER - SENIOR CLASS OF 2024 LAWN SIGNS:
We have partnered with our HSW PTSA to provide students the option to purchase “Class of 2024 Senior Portrait
Lawn Signs.” Students who purchase will have their sign displayed with other participating class members during
the month of June on the HSW property. Signs will be distributed to students at “Cap and Gown Distribution,”
which will be scheduled in mid-June. Proceeds from the sale will be donated to support Senior Class activities.
Please send your child with cash or check for $15.00 payable to Smithtown West PTSA on measurement day.
Venmo to@shswptsa is also accepted. If using Venmo, include your student’s name in your payment note.

CLICK HERE to view a sample of the sign.
The final date to purchase a lawn sign will be Friday, March 15, 2024, NO EXCEPTIONS!

If your child will not be available on February 6 or February 7 to purchase caps, gowns & signs, please see or
contact Mrs. Gruber in the Main Office, (631)382-2905.

***Class of 2024 Yearbook Information***
● Yearbooks are available for purchase at https://yearbookforever.com/. Prices will continue to increase as

we move through the year. Please click HERE to review our flyer on yearbook ordering.

***Class of 2024 Senior Prom***
● The Senior Prom will be held on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at Larkfield, in East Northport, NY.

Sincerely yours,

Christopher H. Elsesser
Assistant Principal

https://bit.ly/HSWLawnSignSample2024
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tYgfatiIzCMwlQ7Q88zpB68_-79IKjzT/view?usp=sharing

